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NOISE IMPACT ASSESSMENT
This change of use application seeks the approval of the change of use of an existing

agricultural storage building to a split use - Light Vehicle Repair Workshop and General Storage.
There will be NO CHANGES made to the building or internal partitions to split the use.

The proposed site is in a rural location within the confines of a well established agricultural yard
with only one adjacent domestic dwelling. The current established use inevitably generates a
volume of farm machinery traffic and equipment used within the other outbuildings. The noise
associated with those uses are commonplace with the location and considered appropriate.
For the purpose of this statement we assume the proposed vehicle repair workshop to be the
likely source of any increase in noise at this location. The works carried out in the workshop will

be limited to single vehicles being repaired within the workshop for resale. Therefore the volume
of traffic generated is likely to only be the movement of vehicles from the workshop to the

allocated hardstanding areas to the west and SW of the outbuilding.

We do not consider the nature of the proposed uses to generate any noise which would be
considered to have an adverse impact upon the location, surroundings or adjacent dwelling

REV. A Linear scale bar added as requested by B.B.C.
AF 06.03.21


	Sheets and Views
	Proposed


